

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



March 6, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO: Eden Bentley, County Attorney

RE: Item L.2., Permission to Attend an Initial Conflict Assessment Meeting for Governmental

Dispute Resolution Procedures for the Dissolved Children's Service Council

This is to correct the memorandum of February 27, 2019. The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on February 26, 2019, granted permission for staff to attend an initial conflict assessment meeting under the governmental dispute resolution procedures with the dissolved Children's Service Council, if no costs are incurred by the County for the former Children's Services Council and all other rights can be preserved.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk

/ds

cc: Each Commissioner

County Manager